
I support HCR 3030. I believe the state can help solve affordable housing issues, homelessness, 
and many other society issues by looking at the major blocks to housing families in North 
Dakota. Such a study should be comprehensive and involve all parties. A study can give North 
Dakota a road map and new tools to better understand and solve the crisis. 


